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27th April 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

UCAS Discovery Day – Wednesday 5th May 2021 

Year 12 are usually looking forward to visiting the Merseyside Higher Education Convention that is held 

at the exhibition centre in June. Unfortunately, due to the pandemic, this year’s exhibition has been 

cancelled. 

I’m pleased that UCAS have planned a virtual event in its place. The UCAS Discovery Day will take place 

on Wednesday 5th May 2021 from10am – 6:00pm. The on-line event will allow students to meet, chat 

and discover the answers to their questions regarding their post-18 path. They can explore over a 100 

UK universities, get inspiration and explore different career opportunities, discover if an 

apprenticeship is right for them, get practical help on personal statements, accommodation, students 

loans and much more. They will have the opportunity to chat to real students and apprentices and ask 

any questions they may have.  

Students have already registered for this compulsory event during their Personal Development lesson 

and will access the day from home.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Roy Bellmon 

Deputy Headteacher/Head of College 

 

 

 

 

 


